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In regard to HB 4070, I concur with both the Oregon Board of Dentistry and the 
Oregon Trial Lawyers Assn. in opposing this bill. 
 
Of all professions from which the public benefits by transparency, those related 
to a person’s health are most important. Please do not roll back transparency 
requirements; doing so is the opposite direction in which we want to go. 
 
Thank you. 
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